
 
 
 
 
 

Liturgical Committee Seeks Submissions 
  

A liturgical task force, appointed by the bishop, has begun its work to collect and/or create 
liturgies that may then be submitted to the Interim body of General Convention, who is overseeing 
the implementation of Resolution A068, regarding the development of liturgies to supplement the 
1979 Prayer Book. 
 

Your bishops are supporting this work and would like anyone who may have worked on creating 
such liturgies to reach out to the Rev. Dr. Lauren Winner, as Chair of this task force and/or to 
respond to any member of the task force who may contact you as we try to compile a collection of 
these innovative liturgical forms. 
 

Please know that if they have been used without the bishop’s express permission, we will not be 
seeking any kind of disciplinary action. Our aim is to get an accurate picture of what is being 
developed here in North Carolina at the grassroots level so  we can do our part in support of this 
intentional liturgical exploration and development by The Episcopal Church. 
 
Please contact the Rev. Winner no later than January 15, 2020, and let us know if you have any 
questions. Thank you, in advance, for supporting the work of the task force. 
 

Faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
The Rt. Rev. Sam Rodman    The Rt. Rev. Anne Hodges-Copple 
Bishop, Diocese of North Carolina   Bishop Suffragan, Diocese of NC 
 
 

Diocesan Liturgical Task Force Members 
The Rev. Dr. Lauren Winner, Sub-committee Chair 
The Rev. Darby Everhard 
The Rev. Gus Chrysson 
Dr. Kristen Leigh Mitchell 
Dr. Susan Stedman 
The Rev. Stephanie Yancy  
The Rev. Robert Black 
The Rev. Dr. John Wall 
The Rt. Rev. William Gregg 
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